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Dear Team Bayview, 
 

 
SCHOOL PRODUCTION 
The script has been written! This year’s 
production is based around the character 
strengths that we promote across the school. 
These can be viewed on the mural painted on 
the wall of the hall. These are from the Values in 
Action Institute and include: bravery, creativity, 
curiosity, fairness, forgiveness, gratitude, 
honesty, hope, humility, humour, judgment, 
kindness, leadership, love, love of learning, 
perseverance, perspective, prudence, self-
regulation, social intellegence, spirtuality, 
teamwork, and zest.  
If you would like to know more about these 
character strengths and perhaps complete a free 
survey to find out what your strengths are, you 
can visit www.viacharacter.org  
Every child at Bayview is involved in the 
production and will have their moment of fame 
on stage during production performances. The 
dates of the performances are 24th, 25th, and 26th 
September. Please keep these dates free so 
your child can perform each evening. We will be 
sending out more information as we get closer to 
this spectacular, biannual event. 
At this stage the core cast has been chosen and 
has started practising, classes have chosen the 
scene they will be performing in and have started 
thinking about what this may look like. In the near 
future classes may be sending out notices 
asking for help around costumes, props or other 
help they may need. If you can offer any skills 
please let your childs teacher know! 
RAFFLE TICKETS 
Thank you to everyone who has been selling 
raffle tickets to raise money for the new 
playground. We very much appreciate the time 
and effort you are giiving this. A few dates to be 
aware of:  
17/6 raffle tickets, stubs and money due back at 
school. 
20/6 raffle is drawn under police supervision. 
Just to let you know we have put a grant 
application in trying to support our fundraising 
efforts. If we are successful we may be able to 
start the building process soon. This will be 
determined by obtaining grants to support the 
fundraising we have comepleted so far. I know 
this may seem a long a protracted affair but it 
take a while to raise over $100,000 which is how 
much the new playground costs! 
We appreciate your patience and your continued 
support, we know the final product will be worth 
waiting for! 

PARENT INFORMATION EVENING WITH 
KATHRYN BERKETT 
Just a reminder that our second free parent 
evening is on Wednesday 19th June.  
This event is hosted by the Kaipatiki Kahui Ako, 
of which we are a member. Kathryn is a mother 
of two adolescents, with a Masters of 
Educational Psychology. She will explain 
children’s developmental stages and needs in 
simple, easy to understand language. Kathryn 
has been working in this area and training 
international audiences for over 16 years; 
working with groups such as Police, Teachers, 
Parents, Social Workers, NZ Rugby and many 
more. Kathryn is running two sessions: 
5.30-7pm – the early years 5-9 year olds 
7.30-9pm the adolescent years 10years + 
These sessions will be held at Glenfield College 
on Wednesday 19th June 2019. 
I strongly urge you attend this evening. Please 
RSVP to Shannon in the office. 
A huge thank you to PJ from Harcourts Cooper 
and Co who has assisted with both evenings.  
REPORTING TO PARENTS 
This term teachers are conducting a range of 
testing so they can write the mid-year report. 
This report will outline the progress and 
achievement your child has made in the first half 
of the school year. The reports will come home 
in week 1 of term 3 and then we will hold 
feedback meetings where you will be able to 
discuss the report with your child’s teacher. 
PINK SHIRT DAY 
As a result of all the work Madeleine Anderson 
and her helpers put in we raised $401.40 for the 
Mental Health Foundation. 
I am incredibly proud of the effort put in this year 
and we have asked Madeleine if she and her 
crew could do something special each term 
around being a ‘Kindness Warrior’! This way the 
messages around kindness and treating others 
with respect will continue and not be a one off 
event. 
DEVICES AFFECTING SLEEP 
We have recently had lots of parents talk to us 
about the difficulty they are having getting their 
children to sleep. We have heard that many 
children are on a device (ipad, computer, 
playstation, etc) right up until their bedtime. It 
takes 30-60 minutes for a child’s brain to return 
to normal function after being on a device and 
children will not be able to sleep within this detox 
time. We strongly recommend you limit the time 
your child spends on these devices leading up to 
bedtime. 

 

STRIKE DAY 
 
As advised in a separate notice 
home, the Bayview School Board of 
Trustees have decided to close 
Bayview School on Wednesday 29th 
May due to  teachers taking strike 
action. 
We respectfully ask that parents 
and caregivers make other 
arrangements on this day as there 
will be no staff at school to 
supervise children. 
 

 
 

Dates for diaries 
H1, H2, H14 - Zoo, Bugs, 
Bugs, Bugs :)  

23/5 

SCHOOL CLOSED DUE TO 
STRIKE  

29/5 

BOT mtg 6pm 30/5 

DISCO 31/5 

Queen’s Birthday break 3/6 

Rippa rugby day 1 6/6 

BOT election day if required 7/6 

Kapa haka performing @ 
community centre 

7/6 

GIS parent meeting 2.30pm in 
the library 

12/6 

Glenfield Has Talent Show @ 
Glenfield College 

15/6 

Mihi whakatau for new 
families 

17/6 

All raffle books and money 
due back to school 

17/6 

Kathryn Berkett Parent 
Evening @ Glenfield College 

19/6 

Raffle drawn under police 
supervision 

20/6 

BoT mtg of new Board 6pm 20/6 

Science Road Show 26/6 

Portrait Photos 27/6 

Glenfield Matariki Festival @ 
Windy Ridge Primary 9.30am-
2.30pm 

28/6 

End of Term 2 
School finishes @ 2pm 

5/7 
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http://www.viacharacter.org/


School Notices 

 Welcome to our new pupils: 
 

 
 

Xize She, Raoul Tangatatepanu, 

Hyunmin Gim 

 
 

We know you will all enjoy your time  
 

Bayview Hall Disco 
Friday 31st May 

5.00pm- 7.00pm 
$5 ticket (includes glowstick) 

$10 combo (includes drink, chips & 
lollies) 

Students have voted to wear their own 
choice of outfit. 

Children must be 
picked up by an adult 
at 7pm from the Hall. 
Children cannot walk 
home by themselves. 

 
 

M Sports Rugby Kidz 
Skills Clinics at 
Bayview School 

M Sports are coming back to 

hold fun Rugby Kidz clinics at 

the school. Girls and boys from 

years 0-6 are welcome to 

participate. They'll play fun 

games, learn exciting new skill 

techniques, play small matches 

and make new friends all under 

the guidance of our great team 

of qualified coaches. 
When: 5 weekly sessions 

starting Monday 27th May 

Time: Morning tea 

Where: School Field 

Cost: $39 per child, $19 per 

extra sibling 

Register 

on enrolmy.com/msports-

northshore. For more info please 

email Chris 

on adminnorthshore@msports.c

o.nz 

Assemblies 
We hold our school assemblies every 

School News 
Friday from 9 a.m., and you are welcome 

to come and celebrate our successes and 

enjoy items put on by learning groups.   

The timetable is: 

 

24th May             Kauanuanu 

31st May              Harakeke 

7th June               Pikorua 

 

Classrooms are in the following 

Professional Learning Groups: 

Pikorua  Habitats  2, 13, 15, 17 

Kauanuanu Habitats  4, 5, 18, 19, 20 

Harakeke Habitats  1, 6, 12, 14, 16 

Rippa Rugby 
Our annual rippa rubgy tournament at Kaipatiki Park, Glenfield stats up soon. 
For our Yr 3 - 6 children that will be playing in this tournament the first tournament day 
is Thursday 6th June 19. 
The other dates are as followed: 
Thursday, 1st August 19 & Thursday, 12th September. 

Board Elections 
Board Nominations close tomorrow @ 12pm, if you are planning on nominating 
yourself or someone else plaese get the nomination form and staement in before mid-
day tomorrow. Thank you Returning officer 
 

Thank you to Burger Fuel Glenfield for providing player of the day 
certificates for our Junior Netties and Harbour Hockey teams. The 
players are working extra hard each week to earn a free burger! 

School Newsletters 
We have loaded the email 

addresses we have on file to 
receive our school newsletter 

electronically, if you have not 
received a copy of our school 
newsletter please follow this 

link to add your email to our 
mailing list. 

(please check your junk mail) 

 
http://www.bayview.school.nz/newslett

er.html 

Community News 

  

Child Safe Kit 
If you are interested in getting your child a child safe kit, please come and pick up order form 
from the school office. 
Available at no cost. Tools for parents. Assists Authorities. Endorsed by the international 
union of police associations, the American federation of teachers and the American 
federation of school administrators. 
 

Bonjour! I live in Bayview, my name’s Rachel and I’m a qualified 

French teacher with almost 15 years’ experience. I’ll 

be starting an elementary group lesson at Bayview 

Community Centre on Friday mornings early June. 

The spots are limited so if you’re interested and 

want to know more, contact me at : 

rachelfranz10@gmail.com A bientôt 

https://enrolmy.com/msports-northshore
https://enrolmy.com/msports-northshore
mailto:adminnorthshore@msports.co.nz
mailto:adminnorthshore@msports.co.nz
http://www.bayview.school.nz/newsletter.html
http://www.bayview.school.nz/newsletter.html


 
 



 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


